
Hello Rotarians, 

My apologies for getting this out so late.  "Tomorrow's social will be at Druthers 
in Clifton Park!" 

Last Tuesday we enjoyed a presentation from Anthony Torres about his life 
experiences before moving to Burnt Hills & becoming a BHBL Rotarian. 

Gentle Reminder:  Dues are due in July! 

Some of the upcoming activities and dates follow: 

July  30th will be a social at Druthers in Clifton Park. 

August 3rd (Saturday) will be our annual Rotary Golf Tournament at Holland 
Meadows Golf Club, 1503 Route 29, Gloversville, NY. (Rain Date is August 10th) 

August 6th Steve Caine will tell us all about the Muchila project! 

August 13th Board of Directors meeting at 4:30 PM at Lunch Thyme. 

August 20th A Work Project at the Pine Grove Cemetery in Charlton 

August 27th will be a social - location to be determined. 

September 2nd Labor Day - no meeting on September 3rd. 

September 10th meeting at Charlton School & check presentation. 

September 17th Pat Nugent speaker 

October 22nd Doug Ford speaker - Tradesman/Apprentice Program 

Pete P.


